Town of Black Brook Public Hearing @ 5:4PM

December 28th,2022

Restore NY Initiative Grant

The Public Hearing was called to Order at 5:45 PM with the Pledge of Allegiance.

Attendees: Supervisor: Jon Douglass, Council- Howard Aubin, James Martineau Jr., James Seguin, Ronnie Wilkens, Town Clerk, Melissa Walton, Supervisor Secretary Jessica Douglass, and Water Superintendent Craig Walton.

NO Visitors present or via GoToMeeting

Board discussed that the Restore NY Initiative Grant would be used to demolish 5 North Main Street.

Meeting was Adjourned at 5:50 Motion for Adjournment was made by Howard Aubin and 2^{nd} by James Seguin.

Melissa Walton

Town of Black Brook/Town Clerk